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Where School Boards Learn to Lead

BoardBook®

Good morning:

Due to upcoming changes to your current BoardBook subscription, we ask for
your prompt attention.

Please access the information via the links below:

« A letter explaining upcoming BoardBook Subscription changes — please
read.

« An updated BoardBook End User Agreement (“EUA”) — action required by
May 24, 2024.

If you have questions or concerns, contact me at jstencel@mnmsba.org.

Thank you!

Joel Stencel
MSBA Director of Association Finance
jstencel@mnmsba.org




